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Anyone interested in  

òhostingó an episode of the 

Clark County Cooking Show?  
 

If  so please connect with Michael 
at michael.rusin@wisc.edu  

 
Thank you to Matt Jorgensen who 

hosted a session on making  
bagels.  

 
And if  anyone took pictures of  

kids cooking with Matt please be 
sure to share them so we can put 

in the newsletter.  

Just a reminder to 4-H club leaders regarding CHARTERS: 
 

The financial portion of the charter is due to our office September 1 
The remaining completed charter packet is due October 1 
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Do you have an idea for a 
virtual program? 

 
Would you like to try something specific? 

 
If so please let us know and we will see what 

can be worked out. 
 

Send your request to Michael or Lori at: 
 

michael.rusin@wisc.edu 
lori.hendrickson@co.clark.wi.us 

Recordbooks, Awards and Banquet 
 
At the last Leaders Federation they discussed the requirements for record books; there was a motion made and carried that 
requirements for record books and record book review will be up to each club. 
There will be no county-wide record book review in 2020 
 
Members can submit application(s) for the following awards (record book will not be required): 
§ Citizenship 
§ Leadership 
§ Achievement 
§ Intermediate Achievement 
§ Secretary 
§ Treasurer 
 
Awards will be awarded based on applications. 
 
Applications can be found online at:  https://clark.extension.wisc.edu/4-h-awards-2/   
 
Applications are due by SEPTEMBER 15 

There will be no 
Awards Banquet 

this year 

DONhT 

FORGET 

TO SEND 

PICTURES 

FROM YOUR 

CAMP IN 

A BOX 

ACTIVITIES 

https://clark.extension.wisc.edu/4-h-awards-2/
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 August 10  August 11  August 12  August 13  August 14  August 15  

The  

Challenge  

Made it 
Monday 

 
Share a picture 
sewing / craft/ 
painting/ 

pottery project 
you worked on 
this year  

Tasty 
Tuesday 

 
Whatôs your 

favorite fair food?  
Share a picture 
with us! 

 
Or, make that fair 
food at home and 
share a photo of 
the finished tasty 
product!  

Woof Woof 
Wednesday 

 
Do you have a 
favorite pet? 

 
Or have you been 
raising a fair 
animal?  

 
Share a 
picture or 
video with us!  

Throw Back 
Thursday 

 
Share a 

picture/ video of 
your favorite 4-H 
memory of all 
time  

Flowering 
Friday 

 
Share a 
picture of a 
plant/ flower / 
crop youôve been 
growing this year  

Salad Bowl 
Saturday 

 
Do you have a 
photography, 
woodworking or 
home furnishing 
type project? 
Weôd love to see 
what you worked 

on!  
 

Share a picture 
or video!  

The Rules  
Take a picture or a video of your completed challenge and upload it to our Facebook eventôs page. 

The Facebook Event can be found on our Clark County 4-H Facebook page. 
Click on the events tab on the left and join the event titled: Skill Photo & Video Challenge. 

On the events page, a Facebook status will be made for each challengeôs day. 
Upload your completed challenge in the comment section of that posting. 

This is a fun event to share your projects with others and discover what other 4-H members have worked on!  

4-H Week of  Fun Challenges  
August 10 - 15, 2020  

Help Wanted!  
 
Clark County will be hosting Farm Technology Days in July 2022 at Roehl Acres in Loyal.  
 
There will be many opportunities for volunteering to assist with this state farm show - one area is the Youth 
Tent.  The youth tent is a major part of the show which was started by a county 4 -H agent in 1987.  
Cindy Kolzow is the chairperson for the Youth Tent and she is  looking for help on the youth tent  
committee.  This committee will oversee all activities associated with the youth tent area from vendors to 
stage performers to educational events, etc.  The focus of the youth tent will be careers in agriculture,  
ag safety, and 4 -H/FFA projects.  
 
If you would be interested in assisting with the planning of this  
event please contact Cindy Kolzow at ckolzow@msn.com  or  
715-613-4361.  
 
There next meeting is planned for:  August 6  

 7:00 p.m.  
 West Side Park - Loyal  
 (on Highway 98)  

mailto:ckolzow@msn.com


 

August 2020 Page 4 

Fairground Livestock Barn Update  

Demolition and construction are underway for 
the new livestock barn.  With the 2020 Clark 
County Fair being cancelled, movement on the 
project is progressing sooner.  As of the 
printing of this newsletter, the horse barns 
have been removed.  Removal of the beef barn 
is planned for October. 
 
The Forestry and Parks Department will be 
meeting with contractors within the week to 
finalize the construction timeline.  Within the 
next couple of weeks, plans are for dirt being 
moved and the groundwork being prepped.  
Concrete will be poured this fall.  The 
contractor is hoping to start working on the 
building this fall and continue throughout the 
winter. 
 
Decisions with regards to pens and stalls need 
to be finalized soon.  Forestry and Parks along 
with the Livestock Committee are looking at 
options.  They are working with county 
businesses on materials being used and 
construction of the pens/stalls. 
 
While the fundraising committee met the initial 
goals for funding the barn, there still are costs 
that werenôt identified in the initial building 
proposal.  As you know, the livestock 
committee had decided to take an additional 
2% in commission on the sale to assist with the 
costs of the new barn and maintenance.  We 
are looking at significant costs associated with 
pens/stalls and possibly scales. 
 
Anyone interested in donating towards the pur-
chase of these items, please send your dona-
tion to the Clark County Community Founda-
tion.  We are looking at the option of offering 
naming rights or a donation in memory of 
someone for a pen or stall.  More details to 
come in the next 4-H newsletter. 
 
If you have questions about the project or want 
to discuss in-kind donations, please contact 
Rick Dailey from the Forestry and Parks 
Department at 715-743-5142. 


